
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It definitely feels like Spring is in the air with the (slightly) warmer weather and the daffodils starting to bloom. 

We have had a great couple of weeks at North Beckton with lots of ’love of reading’ activities for World Book 

Day; some Year 5 children visiting the Lake District; and our Adapted Curriculum class having a day at New-

ham’s Outdoor Pursuit centre. There are some photos on this newsletter but many more on the gallery section 

of the school website. Thank you for your on-going support.  

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Lots more photos can be found in the gallery 

section of our website . . .  

 

 

CLASS PHOTO DAY 

We will be having our class photos 

taken on Tuesday 15th March. Please 

make sure your child is looking ‘super 

smart’ and in full school uniform on 

that day. 

Adapted Curriculum Trip to Fairplay House 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for Next Week‘ 

Next week,  in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Sharing Beliefs: How do we share our beliefs as a school?” 

What beliefs do we all have in common? Where do our beliefs come from? 

 

SAVE THE DATE: IN-PERSON PARENTS’ EVENING 

We are aware that it has been nearly two years since you have been into school to see your 

child’s classroom and their books. As such, we are planning on having our next Parents’ Even-

ing as an ‘in-person’ one rather than on zoom. We will make sure this is Covid-safe with lots of 

social distancing in place however please ‘save the dates’ as this will be happening on Tuesday 

29th and Wednesday 30th March between 3.30—6pm; this is the last week of this half term. 

More information will be shared nearer the time however there will be NO after school clubs/

tuition on this last week of term. 

 

We had a fantastic week last week in 

the Lake District. Please see the gallery 

on the school website for more photos: 

Holiday Dates 

IMPORTANT DATES . . .  

Our Spring Term finishes at 1.30pm on Friday 1st April. 

All children are back in school on Wednesday 20th April. 

 


